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Inspire, Believe, Respect, Achieve 

Together We Shine 

Congratulations this week to: 

Our Sports Leaders for organising Wheelie Day. 

All children are invited to come to school on their 

wheels – bicycles, scooters, roller skates… 

The Sports Leaders have planned courses and 

challenges on the field and playground including our 

very own Burton Leonard Velodrome! Class 1 can use 

their wheels before they go to Newby Hall and then 

leave them in school ready to collect at the end of 

the day. In order to join in the fun all children must 

wear safety helmets. 

 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates 

17.7.17 Wheelie Day, in-house tennis 

tournament and rugby tournament 

Class 1 trip to Newby Hall 

18.7.17 – Sports Day 1pm start – fingers 

crossed for dry weather! 

Staff v Year 6 rounders tournament 

19.7.17 – 10.30am Year 6 Leaver’s Service at 

St. Leonard’s Church – all welcome 

Class 3 Parents’ Lunch – book with Mrs 

Drake 

1.30pm pm Class 2 and 3 Assault Course 

Boot Camp organised by our School 

Ambassadors 

20.7.17 – Class 2 to the Deershed Festival 

Class 3 dress rehearsal of ‘The Keymaster’ 

Class 3 performance 6.30pm in the school 

hall for Class 3 families only. 

21.7.17 – Year 6 Leaver’s Special Lunch – 

chosen by Year 6 and beautifully cooked by 

Sue.   Break up at 3.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

18th July 2017  

1pm start on the school field 

Children need a t-shirt in their team colour, 

sun-hats, 8 hour sun-cream applied in the 

morning before school and named water bottles. 

Help putting up gazebos gratefully received! 

FOBLS goodies for sale afterwards 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Drugs Awareness 
PCSO Phil Wright came to talk to us about legal 

and illegal drugs. Beth said: ‘He brought in some 

of the drugs in little pots to show us what they 

looked like’ and Evie said: ‘This increased our 

visual awareness.’  ‘He told us what happens to 

your body after taking drugs and what reactions 

you might have and how to recognise people who 

have just taken drugs so we can keep ourselves 

safe.’ Matilda said:  ‘He showed us what methods 

people use to take drugs, the risks and how people 

hide them from the police too.’ Reuben, Archie 

and Oliver said; ’We feel really prepared for life 

at secondary school because we know what the 

drugs look like, how people react after taking 

them and all about the risks associated with drug 

taking.’ Loukas said: ‘Legal drugs can cause harm 

to your body too if you take too many, like 

paracetamol. You have to be a certain age to take 

some legal drugs. Some drugs have been designed 

for horses before they race but people still use 

them.’  

Burton Leonard 10km and 3km Fun Run 
Sunday 16th July 

Starting and finishing in the school grounds 

Details are on the website at 

www.burtonleonard10k.co.uk 

FOBLS cake stall 

Donations of baked goodies to school on 

Friday please – thank you 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service  

St. Leonard’s Church 

Wednesday 19th July 10.30am  

All welcome 

 
Outstanding Payments 

We politely ask that all outstanding payments be 

made for: school meals, class trips, school clubs 

and music lessons. Thank you for your support in 

this matter.  

Class 3 Parents’ Fish ‘n’ Chip Lunch 

Sue would like to invite parents of Class 3 children on 

Wednesday 19th July, 12.30pm in the school hall. You 

can reserve your ‘plaice’ with Mrs Drake! Year 6 

parents have VIP invites! 
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